
Please re-purpose the Gillette building for the new Lowertown Ballpark. I worked there 
for 31 yrs & I know the building would be better being repurposed rather than tearing it 
down. It has become a landmark that everyone recognizes. It would be a great loss to 
tear it down when it could be re-purposed.        
  
Thank You for reading this. 
                                             David Hochban 
 


